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	FAIRTRADE BANNER PASSES THROUGH CITY 


	
08:00 - 24 April 2007 

	Hull: A banner linking the Fairtrade cities of the world has passed through the city.

The Fairtrade Organisation Banner, created by the International Federation for Alternative Trade, has been travelling round the world since 2004.

Its journey began in Mumbai in India and is due to finish in Brussels on May 12.

Fairtrade involves giving farmers in the developing world a fair price for their produce.

On Saturday, the banner travelled from the Hull One World Shop in Waltham Street, central Hull, to Queen Victoria Square, where Lord Mayor Trevor Larsen received it on behalf of the Fairtrade City of Hull.

The city achieved Fairtrade status in 2005.

The banner then continued its journey to Mandela Gardens and the Wilberforce Institute of Slavery and Emancipation in High Street.

The visit, called the Global Journey, was supported by the One World Shop in Hull which sells Fairtrade goods.

Director Peter Church said: "Bringing the banner into Hull demonstrates our tiny activity is part of the great global alliance of like-minded people, all of whom support the concept of putting people before profit."

Martin Budd, from Hull City Council's Fairtrade team, said: "This is a real team effort. Lots of people from the city walked with the banner to celebrate the benefits of Fairtrade."


